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Friday 22" January 2021

Dear Parents,

You may have heard in the news that staff working in schools are to be tested for Covid-19 twice a week.
Primet Primary School staff will be tested from next week on a Wednesday and a Sunday. The testing is
only available to staff, not to children, and the purpose of it is to try and keep everyone as safe as possible
by identifying any asymptomatic cases.

As a school we feel it is very important that you understand this will be taking place as any positive results
will result in the closure of class bubbles. Only the children who are currently in school will be affected by
these bubbles closures, but it will mean that these children will have to self isolate. Parents will be notified
immediately if any bubbles will need to close and guidance will be given on when the children can return to
school and how they can access remote learning.

| would like to thank everyone for their patience and for all their support with remote learning in such
difficult times.

Yours sincerely,

W vy e

C Holmes
Headteacher

Together we care, believe, learn and achieve.



